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Kirthi Peramaul

From: Kirthi Peramaul
Sent: Friday, 08 January 2021 13:46
To: 'RudzaniM@TSHWANE.GOV.ZA'; 'Kemmone Mofela'
Subject: RE:  PROPOSED MINING OF QUARRY 6A ASSOCIATED WITH THE UPGRADE OF 

NATIONAL ROAD R573 (MOLOTO ROAD)

Dear Kemmone, 
 
As per the notification below, kindly please provide GA Environment with your comments no later than the 15th of 
January 2021.  
 
Should GA Environment not receive your comments by the 15th of January 2021, we will conclude that you have no 
comments to make on the proposed development.  
 
We look forward to your further participation in the project. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

Kirthi Peramaul  
Senior Environmental Assessment Practitioner 
+27 722 564 733 

 

 

 

e:  kirthip@gaenvironment.com  t: +27 11 312 2537/2584 f: +27 11 805 1950 w: www.gladafrica.com 
 
GA Environment (Pty) Ltd. Gauteng Head Office:  
GladAfrica House, Hertford Office Park, 90 Bekker Road, Midrand, 1686 
 
DISCLAIMER: The e-mail and attachments are confidential and intended only for selected recipients. If you have received  
it in error, you may not in any way disclose or rely on the contents. You may not keep copy or distribute the e-mail. Any views  
or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of GA Environment (Pty) Ltd. 
Should you receive it, immediately notify the sender of the error and delete the e-mail. Also note that  
this form of communication is not secure, it can be intercepted, and may not necessarily be free of errors and viruses in spite  
of reasonable efforts to secure this medium.  

 
 
 
 

From: Kirthi Peramaul  
Sent: Friday, 04 December 2020 15:02 
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To: RudzaniM@TSHWANE.GOV.ZA 
Subject: PROPOSED MINING OF QUARRY 6A ASSOCIATED WITH THE UPGRADE OF NATIONAL ROAD R573 (MOLOTO 
ROAD) 
 
 
Dear Rudzani, 
 
The Draft Scoping Report for the above mentioned project was submitted to your offices on the 20th of November 
2020 (delivery receipt is attached).  
 
The 30 day legislated public review period commenced on the 20th of November 2020 and will end on the 15th of 
January 2021. The report and appendices can be accessed using the following link. 
 
http://gladafrica.com/proposed-mining-of-quarry-6a-r573-upgrade-dsr/ 
 
Please do provide GA Environment with your comments no later than the 15th of January 2021.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

Kirthi Peramaul  
Senior Environmental Assessment Practitioner 
+27 722 564 733 

 

 

 

e:  kirthip@gaenvironment.com  t: +27 11 312 2537/2584 f: +27 11 805 1950 w: www.gladafrica.com 
 
GA Environment (Pty) Ltd. Gauteng Head Office:  
GladAfrica House, Hertford Office Park, 90 Bekker Road, Midrand, 1686 
 
DISCLAIMER: The e-mail and attachments are confidential and intended only for selected recipients. If you have received  
it in error, you may not in any way disclose or rely on the contents. You may not keep copy or distribute the e-mail. Any views  
or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of GA Environment (Pty) Ltd. 
Should you receive it, immediately notify the sender of the error and delete the e-mail. Also note that  
this form of communication is not secure, it can be intercepted, and may not necessarily be free of errors and viruses in spite  
of reasonable efforts to secure this medium.  

 
 
 


